Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

eEp 17 2008
DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 210, s.2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that Diocesan Youth Ministry In Campus-Bataan
sends an invitation for its 6™ Grand Rosary-Mass Rally for Peace in celebration of its Golden
Jubilee.

Attached is a copy of the letter from Rev. Fr. Julius Ma. Dayandante, MMHC,
DYMC Pastoral Director, for reference and further inquiries.

CAROLINA S. LETA, EdD, CESO .V

77 Schools Division Superintenden

For information.

in compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 5. 2013, this Division
Advisory is issued not for endorsement
per D.0. 28 5. 2001 only for the information of DepEd
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.
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Ave Maria!

This year is particularly special for the Roman Catholic Diocese of Balanga as we celebrate our Golden
Jubilee, marking 50 years of faith, hope, and charity, and a sacred pilgrimage of our own. We also join the
universal Church in observing the Jubilee of Hope 2025.

Inspired by these significant milestones, the Diocese of Balanga, through the Diocesan Youth Ministry in
Campus, will hold its 6™ Grand Rosary - Mass Rally for Peace on October 11, 2025, Saturday (8:00
AM to 12:00 NN) with the theme, "Maria, Aming Ina, Samahan Kaming Maglakbay Tungo kay Kristo na
Aming Pag-asa". The said event will be held at the Bataan People’s Center, Balanga City.

This event is a direct response to the Church's mission of evangelization, especially during this Jubilee of
Hope and our own diocesan Golden Jubilee. Through a profound devotion to our Blessed Mother, who
guides us 1o her Son, we aim to empower the youth to become true "pilgrims of hope" who serve as sparks
of light for national peace and unity. We anticipate a strong turnout of 4,000 to 5,000 attendees from various
public and private schools, colleges, parishes, and other lay and religious organizations.

In line with this, we are inviting you with grateful heart for this year’s Grand Rosary-Mass Rally. It would
be a tremendous honor if you could be the one to put the holy rosary to our Blessed Virgin Mary during
Coronation Rites. Your presence would be a source of great encouragement and inspiration for our youth.

For confirmation and other concerns, please send us an email at dymcbataan(@gmail.com.Thank you for

your generous support of this vital mission. May our Lord Jesus Christ, through the intercession of our
Blessed Mother, bless you and your family always.

In Jesus thru Mary,
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REYV. Fﬂzm S MA. DAYANDANTE, MMHC
DYMC Pastoral Director

FB: Diocesan Youth'Ministry in Campus - Bataan. |' Email Address: dymcb’atc;un@gmuil.com
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